**From:** Jonas Ellenberg [mailto:jellenbe@mail.med.upenn.edu]

**Sent:** Friday, March 16, 2012 5:58 PM

To: Hirschfeld, Steven (NIH/NICHD) [E]; Alan.Guttmacher@nih.hhs.gov

Cc: Pultar, Nicole (NIH/NICHD) [C]; NCSAC\_MEMBERS@LIST.NIH.GOV; 'esilberg@jhsph.edu'

**Subject:** National Children's Study Federal Advisory Committee Resignation

Dear Steve -

I am tendering my resignation from the NCS Federal Advisory Committee, effective immediately. I strongly urge that the NCS be reviewed a second time by the Institute of Medicine, since I believe that the the current NICHD view of the NCS does not reflect the parameters of study design reviewed and endorsed by the IOM in 2008.

## Jonas Ellenberg

Jonas H. Ellenberg, Ph.D.
Professor of Biostatistics
Center for Clinical Epidemiology & Biostatistics
Associate Dean for Research Program Development
Perelman School of Medicine
University of Pennsylvania
423 Guardian Dr., 604 Blockley Drive
Philadelphia, PA 19104-6021
215-573-3903 (Voice)
215-573-4865 (Fax)
jellenbe@upenn.edu